
Washington FFA Crowns New State Winning Team in the Food

Science and Technology Career Development Event

Pullman, WA; Sumner FFA was announced as the state winning Food Science and

Technology Career Development Event (CDE) team for the third year in a row.

The Food Science and Technology CDE gains an awareness in FFA members in regard to the

food science & technology, marketing, and management sectors of the agricultural industry.

Students are graded as both individuals and teams during this event. This CDE consists of a

team product development presentation, an objective test, triangle tests, and aroma

identification. Teams consist of up to five members, but only four individual’s points count

toward their final team standing.

In celebration of their continued success Sumner FFA Members said, “We have learned so

much—the GMP’s and many factoring practices alike. We are so excited to be heading back

to Indianapolis this fall.”

The team will be competing at the 2024

National Convention and Expo this

October. They will have the opportunity

to compete against competitors from all

50 states, Puerto Rico, and the Virgin

Islands for the national title.

Congratulations Sumner FFA and good

luck at nationals!

The Washington FFA Association would

like to extend our greatest thanks to the

Washington State Potato Foundation

for their gracious sponsorship of this

event.

Learn more about the Food Science and

Technology Career Development Event.

https://washingtonffa.org/food-science-and-technology
https://washingtonffa.org/food-science-and-technology

